Notice


Village of Kenesaw
Public Hearing

March 9, 2021

Public notice is hereby given,
a Public hearing will be held in the
Kenesaw Community Room at 109 North Smith Avenue (west entrance) on March 9, 2021 at 8:10 pm
to consider evidence from the Kenesaw Health and Sanitation Committee and any objections by owner/occupant of 606 N 5th Avenue, Kenesaw, declaring the property a nuisance.
	
		

Cindy Kiefer
Village of Kenesaw
Clerk/Treasurer
	                Posted:  USPS-Kenesaw, Fill-n-Chill #8, Village Office – February 22, 2021

